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ARTC 50% Income Tax Exclusion Success! 

Thanks to members of the Association of Retired Teachers (ARTC), the 
advocacy of our lobbyists, and CT Legislators, all CT retired teachers will 
finally realize in this biennium budget the promised 50% State Income Tax 
exclusion.  ARTC was the only retired teacher organization that submitted 
testimony petitioning for the exclusion in this budget along with the many 
member messages of support to the Finance, Revenue and Bonding 
Committee.  This 50% tax exclusion will make the teaching profession in our 
State more equitable and attractive.


Please share with all your teacher friends the good news and be sure to tell 
them that joining ARTC gets results that benefit all retired teachers.  Retired 
teachers working together can make a difference. 


Cathy D’Agostino and Sandra Bove 
ARTC Legislative Committee Co-Chairs


